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I	strongly	support	the	proposed	doubling	of	the	NSW	solar	feed-in	tariff.	As	an	
owner	of	a	solar	PV	array,	I	resent	paying	several	times	the	feed-in	tariff	for	the	
electric	energy	I	purchase	from	the	grid,	especially	because	my	generation	comes	
at	a	time	of	day	when	demand	is	great	and	wholesale	prices	are	high.	The	feed-in	
tariff	ought	to	reflect	this	fact,	which	inevitably	applies	to	all	solar	PV	generation.	
It	would	even	be	reasonable	to	expect	a	premium	on	the	feed-in	tariff,	since	solar	
generation	reduces	the	need	for	fossil-fuel	generated	energy	and	its	contribution	
to	the	increase	in	atmospheric	carbon	dioxide.	
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